
At the Town Council meeting on September 11, 2019, the Cromwell Health Depart-

ment presented certificates of recognition to several Cromwell residents who volun-

teered to be trained and assist the town in responding to a simulated public health 

emergency response exercise which took place on June 10, 2019.  The Cromwell 

Health Department would like to thank: Paula Luna, Mary Jo Piscura, Tony Angelica, 

Sue Nadeau, Pat Alsup, Bert Nadeau, Midge Knowlton, Christa Dixon, Judy Bene-

vento, Joanne Goldon, and Pat Sienna.   

 


